 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
December 23, 2021  
  
Dear Jennifer:   
  
I want to thank you for your efforts to spread joy and kindness to your community and support your residents and their families throughout this pandemic. The outstanding level of care you’ve helped provide at Riverbend Residential Care Home has been recognized by those families and is greatly appreciated.

Your dedication to patient care and commitment to a warm and inviting facility has not gone unnoticed. Specifically, you’ve made a difference through your work to make Riverbend Residential a warm place to visit and to help keep connections and communications open between residents and their families. To thank you for this important message of optimism and hope, I’ve declared an official recognition of your efforts through our Rays of Kindness initiative.  
  
Your kindness is one of the many reasons to feel hopeful and inspired. It’s Vermonters like you – who band together during hard times – that have helped us light the way for the nation in our acts of kindness and community spirit.    
  
Thank you again, and I hope you continue your good work.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
  
 
  
Philip B. Scott  
Governor   
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